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Comments: WNF Motorized Singletrack

 

As a local Arizonan and President of the Coconino Trail Riders, multi use, motorized singletrack trail is

fundamentally important to me, my family, and my community.

 

I wholly support the WNF in providing high quality motorized singletrack trail to the public as part of a

comprehensive forest management plan. Motorized trails can be used to link communities, to provide

wholesome, family oriented recreation, and to bolster the local economy.

 

With proper management and public involvement, there is no good reason that motorized trail users cannot

coexist with other forest users in a sustainable and cohesive manner.

 

Kenny Schipper


